

Ronald D. Leonhardt

November 21, 2007

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Leonie A. McKenzie Ricardo D. McKenzie 2035 W. Fond du Lac Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53205-1123

Dear Mr. and Ms. McKenzie:

This is to notify you that on October 29, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern partnership license for the premises located at 2035 West Fond du Lac Avenue ("Leoric Sport Club Bar & Grill") be approved with a thirty (30) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On November 2, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern partnership license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 21, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern partnership license with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. November 26, 2007 through midnight December 25, 2007.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

License Division

MPD License Investigation Unit

City Attorney CCF 070817

Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue



Ronald D. Leonhardt

November 21, 2007

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Arulfo Sosa 1549 West Washington Street Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Sosa:

This is to notify you that on October 29, 2007, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises located at 1901 West Grant Street ("Las Dos Estrellas") be approved with a ten (10) day suspension. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police report.

On November 2, 2007, you were sent a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "B" Tavern license. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of November 21, 2007, commencing at 9:00 a.m., in the Common Council chambers, on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon a police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m. November 27, 2007 through midnight December 6, 2007.

Mondallion

City Clerk

cc:

License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 070817
Wisconsin Dept. of Revenue



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Mary Harrell, Agent Viva La Femme 8871G N. 91st St. Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Ms. Harrell:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your transfer application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for "Viva La Femme" from 1619 S. 1st St. to 2331 S. 5th St. be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony related to the fitness of the location and concentration of existing alcohol establishments.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your transfer application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your transfer application.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Faisal Eshai, Agent D&B Petroleum, LLC 3944 N. Maryland Ave. Shorewood, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Eshai:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "D&B Petroleum" at 2502 W. Wisconsin Ave. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a concern that granting such a license would adversely affect the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

to Dette

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070817



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov November 21, 2007

Billy Quinn 3810 N. 11th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Quinn:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector Truck license for the premises at 3039 N. 20th St. ("BJ Scrap") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Per s. 92-3-7-a, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a junk collector trunk license for one year after the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.miiwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Ahmad Abdallah, Agent S&F VIP, Inc. 6901 S. 34th St. Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Abdallah:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 6329 S. 20th St. ("VIP Food & Liquor Mart") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony and the adverse impact that granting such a license would have on the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Sue Banacin 2142 S. 28th St., Lower Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Banacin:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

l

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File070817



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Carolina Ferreira 2622 W. Legion St., Upper Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Ferreira:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincercity,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070817



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

John Paige, Jr. 2127 N. Hubbard St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Paige:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File070817



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

November 21, 2007

Edward Talyansky, Agent Midwest Auto Recycling, LLC 930 E. Wabash. Bayside, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Talyansky:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 29, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for an Auto Wrecker license for the premises at 2431 N. 30th St. ("Midwest Auto Recycling") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your past involvement with Midcity Auto Wrecking and the adverse impact that granting such a license would have on the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood.

On Wednesday, November 21, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division